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Thursday 6th June 2019 
  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our Understanding the World curriculum this half term the Caterpillars and Tadpoles will be visiting Lakeland Maze on 
Wednesday 3rd July 2019. Children will need to arrive at school for the usual time of 8.50a.m. for a prompt departure and will be 
back in school for 3.15p.m. We will be spending time on a variety of activities including holding small animals in the petting barn, 
exploring the soft play, finding our way through the bale maze as well as going on an animal walk outside to name just a few 
activities.  We will then spend some time enjoying a picnic lunch before exploring some more and then heading back to school for 
the end of the school day. 
 
The children will need to wear their school uniform and comfortable shoes that they can walk in. 
 
They will need to bring: 
Packed lunch and water bottle 
Sun cream and hat or raincoat (depending on weather) 
 
If your child requires medication for travel sickness, please can you ensure that they have taken this before they arrive at school 
and have medication for the journey home! (Please ask the school office for an ‘Administration of medicines’ form).  
Any medicines should be handed in to the class teacher in a named envelope on the day of the visit. 
 
In order for the visit to proceed, we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £10.00 to cover the cost of the transport and 
entrance to the Maize Maze. If we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, the visit may not be able to go ahead. If your 
child is in receipt of Pupil Premium Grant, the school will fund 75% of the visit, therefore, we are requesting a voluntary 
contribution of £2.50.  Cheques should be made payable to Castle Park School or online via our school money payment system. 
 
As this is an educational visit for Nursery pupils, we will need a minimum of 1:2 adults if this visit is to proceed. Please speak to 
your child’s class teacher if you are able to come along and help. 
 
Please return the attached reply slip with the voluntary contribution to the school office by Friday 21st June 2019.  
Yours sincerely, 

The Early Years Team 

 

 Nursery Visit to Lakeland Maize Maze on Wednesday 3rd July 2019 
 
Child’s Name____________________________________________  
                               

• I give permission for my child to participate in the educational visit to Lakeland Maze.  
 

• I enclose a voluntary contribution of £10.00 towards transport costs and entrance fee. 

• My child receives Pupil Premium Grant and I enclose a voluntary contribution of £2.50.  
               (Please delete as appropriate) 

 

SIGNED ______________________________________________                              Date _____________________________ 

 


